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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Communications 

No expected increase to fuel prices 
 
Start Date: October 25, 2024 
End Date:  November 10, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec         

  
The Department of Community and Government Services’ Petroleum Products Division 

is expecting retail fuel prices to hold through the remainder of the 2024-25 fiscal year 

with no increase.  

The price of fuel products in Nunavut remains competitive with many jurisdictions in 

Southern Canada. 

The division will continue to monitor and will reassess retail fuel prices in the new year.  

The current fuel price list is attached.  

### 
 
Media Contact:  
 
Heather Grant 
Policy Analyst 
Department of Community and Government Services  
867-975-5465 
CGSComms@gov.nu.ca  

 

mailto:GBelanger1@gov.nu.ca

